
The Hessle Academy Parents and Friends’ Association 
c/o Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road 
Hessle 
HU13 9EX 
 
 

 

15 November 2023  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  
  
  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
   
The Parent Friends Association (PFA) are planning a ‘Comfy Feet Friday’. This will involve children wearing 
their most comfortable footwear on Friday 24 November.  
   
If your child would like to feel comfy on this day, we ask that you make donation of chocolate rather than 
money which will be used on a stall at the Christmas Fair.  
  
The PFA is a charity and the Christmas Fair’s aim is to raise funds to help pay/subsidise school activities 
which all of the children will benefit from.   
  
We would be grateful for any chocolate (bags, bars, selection boxes, tubs). Please could any donations be 
handed to your child’s class teacher.  
   
If anyone is interested in joining/helping the PFA with the Christmas Fair or any other support you can 
offer – designing posters/collecting items/manning a stall, please email me pfa@hessleacademy.com.  
   
For more information about what a PFA is – please click this link The Hessle Academy - Parents and 
Friends Association. We are a friendly bunch and would welcome any new members to the PFA!  
   
Yours faithfully  

   
Maxine Adams   
PFA Chairperson   
pfa@hessleacademy.com  
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